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 Randallstown  NAACP  releases  its  2024  poll. 
 Full  Results 

 Randallstown-  (October  23,  2024)—The  Randallstown  NAACP  2024  Poll  was 
 conducted  from  September  29,  2024  to  October  10,  2024  It  surveyed  325 
 NAACP  Members.  Members  were  asked  their  opinions  on  several  issues  about 
 things  affecting  Baltimore  County  and  the  State  of  Maryland. 
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 Q1 
 What  should  be  done  with  violent  juveniles  12-15 
 year  olds? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES 
 – 

 RESPONSES 
 – 

 –Detention/Seperated  from  society  while  getting 
 resources 

 72.00% 

 –Home  Monitoring  8.00% 

 –Adult  Court  16.00% 

 –Release  to  parents  4.00% 

 Q2 
 Should  the  Secretary  of  DJS  be  replaced? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –Yes  76.00% 

 –No  24.00% 



 Q3 
 What  should  Baltimore  County  do  with  the  water 
 system? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –  Continue  to  let  Baltimore  City  Control  the  water  system  20.00% 

 –  Baltimore  County  should  take  control  of  the  system  52.00% 

 –  Regional  Governance  28.00% 

 Q4 
 Baltimore  CIty  crimes  continues  to  impact 
 Baltimore  County.  What  should  be  done? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES 
 – 

 RESPONSES 
 – 

 –  Demand  Baltimore  City  to  do  more.  24.00% 

 –  Withhold  any  Baltimore  County  taxpayer  funds  until  Baltimore 
 City  addresses  the  crime. 

 28.00% 



 –  Request  state  police  do  more  to  stop  crime  from  coming  into 
 Baltimore  County. 

 48.00% 

 Q5 
 Should  the  state  start  a  Carjacking  task  force  to 
 combat  carjacking  throughout  Maryland? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –Yes  84.00% 

 –No  16.00% 



 Q6 
 Should  Baltimore  County  start  a  Public  Option 
 Magnet  to  encourage  students  getting  in  to  policing, 
 firefighting  and  other  public  service  jobs? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –Strongly  agree  48.00% 

 Agree  32.00% 

 –Neither  agree  nor  disagree  16.00% 

 Disagree  0.00 



 Strongly  Disagree  4.00 

 Q7 

 Should  Baltimore  County  take  a  more  aggressive 

 approach  to  remove  homeless  people  from  the  streets 

 and  get  them  help? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –Yes  96.00% 

 –No  4.00% 



 Q8 
 Should  we  raise  the  fine  from  $500  to  $1500  for 
 petty  shoplifting  and  make  community  service 
 mandatory? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –Yes  64.00% 

 –No  36.00% 

 Q9 
 Should  the  Randallstown  NAACP  change  its  name 
 to  show  its  contribution  to  all  of  Baltimore  County? 

 ANSWER  CHOICES  RESPONSES 

 –Change  its  name  to  Northwest  Baltimore  County  Chapter  36.00% 

 –Change  its  name  to  Greater  Baltimore  County  Chapter  36.00% 


